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Monday 23rd September 2023 

 

Highfield Weekly News 

HELPING CHILDREN TO GROW… Happy in the richness of their past Inspired by the diversity of their present Focused on their possibilities for their future 

An update from Mrs Davies 

Dear Parents,  

We hope this newsletter finds you well. It's been a busy few weeks at Highfield Junior and Infant School. All 
the children have settled in well, embracing their new teachers and year groups with enthusiasm. It was 
lovely to see so many parents at our new ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings this year. 

I would like to introduce some new faces to our school community this year: 

Mrs Hussain: We are delighted to welcome Mrs. Hussain as our new Deputy Head Teacher. She will be 
working alongside myself and Mrs. Carney, bringing her expertise and passion to support our school's growth.  
Miss Smith: Joining us in Year One is Miss Smith, who has already started making learning engaging and fun 
for our youngest learners. 
Miss Clark: Year Four welcomes Miss Clark, who has made a positive start. 

Mr Amin: Mr Amin will be supporting teachers during PE lessons and helping our students have active and 

healthy lunchtimes. 
Mr Nabi: Mr Nabi will be an invaluable member of our inclusion department, providing tailored support and 
interventions to help our students succeed. 

The 'Highfield Promise' 

We are proud to announce that all our students have signed the 'Highfield Promise.' This commitment shows 
the values of respect, responsibility, and kindness that we hold dear in our school. We will be holding our 
weekly celebration assembly where we recognise and celebrate the children who have demonstrated the 
'Highfield Promise.'  
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It is really important that your child comes to school everyday. A special well done to the following classes.  

• Classes RB, 2C, 4C, 4M, 5B, 6E and 6M all achieved 96% and above, well done! 
• Class 5B achieved an amazing attendance last week, with a figure of 96.62% 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance figures: 

6M 97% 

6G 95% 

6C 96% 

6E 98% 

5H 95% 

5A 88% 

5B 99.62% 

4M 97% 

4T 94% 

4C 97% 

3T 95% 

3LT 93% 

3S 93% 

3MT 92% 

2F 90% 

2C 98% 

2AH 93% 

1H 95% 

1S 90% 

1K 92% 

RN 95% 

RB 96% 

RL 88% 

WHOLE SCHOOL 94.22% 

Why does it matter? 

Our attendance target is ………  
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Safeguarding 
 

  

 

  

Dates for your diary: 

 
 

Tuesday 10th October 

 

World Mental 

Health Day 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th October  

 

Reception – Y3 

Parents evening  

 

 

 Thursday 12th 

October  

Y4 – Y6  

Parents evening  

 

 

Friday 27th October  

   Term 1.1 finishes  

School reopens on 

Tuesday 7th 

November  

 

 

Our safeguarding focus the next two weeks…   

 

Thursday 5th 

October  

Census day- non 

uniform for all 

pupils 


